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-October 16, 1995

'

~Mr. Newton Anderson, Manager
National . Nuclear- Regulatory Support -+

Lockheed Martin Idaho Techr. ologies
11426 Rockville Pike, Suite 300

,

Rockville, Maryland 20852'
!
- SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F. UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA HEAT EXCHANGER AMENDMENT TO FINAL

SAFETY ~ ANALYSIS REPORT (TAC N0. M93809)'

Dear Mr. Anderson:

1 As per telecon with James' Miller and Ted Michaels on October 12, 1995,
"

you are authorized to proceed with the development of a Technical Evaluation
~

Report which performs a leak analysis for the University of Virginia (0,-

heat exchanger, and the acceptability thereof for an amendment to the UVA
^

' Safety Analysis report. The effort spent on this review should not exceed
+

$7,300, and should be charged to the existing Task No. 10, Rev. 2, under

FIN E2032.

Sincerely,
, .

i

Original signed byo

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
,

Division of Reactor Program Management-

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
.
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|Mr. Newton Anderson, Manager
National Nuclear Regulatory Support
Locklieed Martin Idaho Technologies
11426 Rockville Pike, Suite 300
Rockville, Maryland 20852

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA HEAT EXCHANGER AMENDMENT TO FINAL i

SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT (TAC NO. M93809) |
l

Dear Mr. Anderson:

As per telecon with James Miller and Ted Michaels on October 12, 1995,

you are authorized to proceed with the development of a Technical Evaluation !

:

Report which performs a leak analysis for the University of Virginia (UVA)
1

heat exchanger, and the acceptability thereof for an amendment to the UVA

Safety Analysis report. The effort spent on this review should not exceed

$7,300, and should be charged to the existing Task No. 10, Rev. 2, under

FIN E2032.

Sincerely,

'

sah<A/ ,

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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